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Tree Removals on Lewis Road in Thetford Township 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Genesee County Road Commission announces that Lewis Road at house number 14254 

between Willard Road and Lake Road in Thetford Township will be closed to thru traffic on 

Saturday, January 18, 2020 for tree removals between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and approximately 

3:30 p.m.  There will be times when traffic will not be able to get through due to the dangerous 

nature of this operation.  Local traffic will be maintained as allowable.  Motorists are advised to 

seek an alternate route. 

 
Please contact Mike Jaeger, Maintenance Supervisor, at (810) 767-4920 if you have questions.   
 

--- ### --- 
Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 

 
 


